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Looking for A5 training in the US? 
Come to Melbourne, Florida !  
 
The Florida Institute of Technology (FIT) in 
Melbourne, FL, will be hosting a PathPlanner A5 
Training from March 5 through 8, 2007. Two and 
four day training options will be available, making 
it attractive for both new and experienced users.  
See our website www.simtra.com for descriptions. 
You may even get free surfing lessons! 
E-mail training@simtra.com for more information. 
 

 
 
A5 Training in Barcelona, March ‘07 
 

 
 
Do you like architecture, football, and a bustling 
city life?  Barcelona is the place to be! Now you 
have the opportunity to visit this fabulous city and 
join the A5 Training, March 26-30, 2007. All 
training options are available.  The training will be 
held in the same week as the Passenger Terminal 
Expo and students will be able to visit this event. 
E-mail training@simtra.com for more information. 
 
PathPlanner R3 reseller in Sweden  
 
Tekis AB, www.tekis.se, will assist Simtra in selling 
the popular vehicle turn simulation software in 
Sweden. Tekis AB is the biggest software software 
supplier to Swedish municipalities. Strängnäs city 
is the first client through this new collaboration.  

PathPlanner success in India  
 
India is a booming country with a fast growing 
aviation and road construction market. Simtra is 
represented in this dynamic environment by 
Eclipse Technologies Pvt. Ltd.  Below picture 
shows Director K.P. Albin in action during the 
recently held Aerodrome India 2006 in New Delhi.  
PathPanner is already in use at Airports Authority 
of India and Delhi International Airport Ltd (DIAL). 
 

 
 
Recent software deliveries 
 
Recently PathPlanner A5 software was delivered to 
the airports of New Delhi (see above), Larnaca on 
Cyprus and Oslo, Norway, and the consulting firms 
Deerns (The Netherlands), Obermeyer (Germany), 
and TKDA (USA).  Additional or new  PathPlanner 
R3 licenses were amongst others ordered by the 
consulting firms Carl Bro from Sweden, G84, The 
Netherlands, and Parsons Brinckerhoff, USA.   
 
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year 
 

 
 
We at Simtra would like to thank you for your 
interest, support and feedback during 2006. We 
wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy, 
Prosperous and Productive New Year.  We look 
forward to continue our relationship next year.  
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